
Circles of Care News from Hosts 
Andris and Marion report: 
Our circle met in downtown Dayboro, 6 of us en- joyed the sun-

shine, ate home cooked treats and supported the local coffee shops.  Great 
to get together, chat and support Dayboro. 

Maria and Mark report: 
Mark has been keeping in touch with the male side of our circle with phone calls.  

Last week and again this week, we are having Circle   morning teas on our 
deck.  The blokes are included in this week’s.  Of course they will meet in the 
shed/garage, unless restrictions lift a bit. 

 It has been lovely seeing our Church community face to face. 
Coral and Tim report: 
Everyone in our circle has been enthusiastic. I was delighted to meet a new friend, 

Jenny Easlea and I am looking forward to meeting her soon. I think she may 
come to our Sunday jams.  I have sent the services each week and I even sent 
them to my mum in the UK, and one time, to a flute student of mine.  We 
shared photos of an owl that we rescued and I will send a photo of a beautiful 
sunset this week. 

Paul and Robyn report: 
Our circle has been very responsive and friendly keeping in touch with each other 

and sometimes having small group morning teas.  We think it is something 
worth continuing. 

Ian and Elizabeth report: 
When our circle was established, contacts were back and forth with each of the 

group and good, warm links were made.  Out of this exchange, Gloria sent mu-
sic links and pictures and soon a number of us did likewise.  This became a rich 
and vital part of the connection between some of the    Circle members.  Long 
may it continue. Truly wonderful  

Don and Lois report: 
Our small circle is happy and well.  We continue to enjoy the one-line        services 

and encourage each other with phone calls and messages. 

Ann and Bill report: 
We keep in contact with our Circle mostly by phone.  Several of our people come to Picnic in 

the Park meetings so we see them quite often. Paul Edgington is now about to brave the 

world on his new disability scooter, which looks like a massive Harley Davidson motor-

bike.  Norma has been doing jigsaws and playing patience in between doctor’s vis-

its.   We are so lucky to have such wonderful people in our church community.      

 
‘What really holds us all together, is the weekly services from Danny, 

Paul, Shirley and Joy and the team that work hard to produce the 
videos. We cannot thank you enough’  Ian O 
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Loving compassionate God 

 

We give thanks again for your providence and presence. 
We seek your grace, amidst COVID-19 here and overseas. 
We pray for those in need of healing. 
We pray for your peace for those who are anxious or grieving. 
We pray you will continue to strengthen and sustain all those who are 

serving in response. 
We pray for your Holy Spirit’s discernment amidst the many choices and 

decisions facing our national, state, community and   
  medical leaders. 
We pray we each might see quickly what more we can do to help those 

who are vulnerable. 

This prayer for our nation in the family of nations, with all that is on our 
hearts, we gather now and pray through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

 
We are a warm & welcoming Church who 

LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 
LOVE Dayboro District 

Giving HOPE for the future 
 

Our worship, our communion table & our fellowship are open to all. 
Rather than tell you how to live, how to think or how to vote, we simply offer 

you a place where you will be loved & accepted,  
and where you can grow in the grace of God. 

 

Uniting Church Dayboro  
Church Celebrating 120yrs of worship October 2020 

 

Sunday Service Link 
 https://vimeo.com/dayborounitingchurch 

 

Welcome to New Worshippers & visitors 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/401572384


Lectionary Readings:  
‘The Uniting Church acknowledges that the Church has received the books of the Old and 
New Testaments as unique prophetic and apostolic testimony, in which it hears the Word of 
God and by which its faith and obedience are nourished and regulated...  
  
The Uniting Church lays upon its members the serious duty of reading the 
Scriptures, [and] commits its ministers to preach from these...’   
 Basis of Union (1992 Edition), paragraph 5 
 

Jun 7 2020 Trinity Sunday Genesis 1:1 – 2:4a Psalm 8 2 Corinthians 13:11-13 Matthew 
28:16-20 

Jun 14 2020 Pent 2 Genesis 18:1-15, (21:1-7) Psalm 116:1-2, 12-19 Romans 5:1-8       
Matthew 9:35-10:8, (9-23) 

Jun 21 2020 Pent 3 Genesis 21:8-21 or Psalm 86: 1-10, 16-17 Romans 6:1b-11 Matthew 
10:24-39  

Jun 22 2020 UCA Anniversary Ezekiel 37:15-28 Psalm 122 Heb 13:1-8 John 17:20-26 

Jun 28 2020 Pent 4 Genesis 22:1-14 Ps 13 Rom 6:12-23 Matthew 10:40-42 

Jul 5 2020 Pent 5 Genesis 24:34-38, 42-49, 58-67   Psalm 45:10-17 or Romans 7:15-25a 
Matthew 11:16-19, 25-30 

 
OFFERING 
 

Jenny would again like to thank those who are supporting Dayboro Uniting Church 
through electronic banking and cheque deposits.  It has made a huge difference and will 
help us out so much.    
Regards, Jenny Treasurer DUC 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640        Account: 22046043       Reference: Offering     

 

Please like us on our facebook page.  There is lots of news and interesting 
items to catch up on.  Our weekly sermons are also uploaded to our page. 
 

 
 @ dayborouniting 

  
 Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  

 
 

 

 

   

 Birthdays to celebrate  
 
 31st May Laraine Kay Denny  
 31st May Myles Perry 4 years old 
 4th June Ollie Warschau 13 years old 
 12th June Alan Kilby  (the BIG 80) 
 13th June Tom Patterson 
 18th June Chaz  
 20th June Jan Duce 
 20th June  Brian Crane 
 23rd June Shianne Hargraves—15 years old 
 24th June Rod Finden 
 29th June Helen Goleby   
 
 

 

CHURCH COUNCIL  

 

The Church Council will be meeting next Sunday, 7th June, to discuss how and when 
we will be able to commence our face to face worship. Lots of things to consider with 
this move.  We will have news about this after our meeting to share with you. 

 

 
CONVERSATION CLUB NEWS 
 

To continue meeting under the Coronavirus Government regulations, Conversation 
Club has evolved into four groups which meet in either the Apex Park or the park 
bounded by Morris, Laidlaw and Dowling Streets.  Current members have been in-
vited to a “A Picnic in the Park” once a week. To date 36 members have accepted the 
invitation.  We spend a pleasant hour and a half chatting, telling stories and jokes.  It 
has been wonderful catching up with each other, finding out what is going on in the 
district and generally laughing and having fun.  Groups are hosted by Dugi and Bron-
wen Wilson, Bill and Ann Turner, Christine Turpin and Lorraine Goebel-Brown.  Picnic 
in the Park meetings are officially sponsored by Dayboro Lions Club. Photographs may 
be seen on the Lions Facebook page. 
          Ann Turner 
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